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Barbara Reilly

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 13 March 2017 04:44 

To: 'hugh.creegan@nationaltransport.ie'

Subject: FW: Request for information from the Lucan ACM February meeting.  Item 52730

Dear Mr Creegan, 

 

Our Ref:- Item 52730 

 

At the February Lucan ACM the following question was approved by the members.  

 “To ask the Chief Executive to write to Dublin Bus to request an update on their review of capacity on peak hour 25A/B 

services?” 

Dublin Bus had mentioned in correspondence dated 6th April 2016 that a review of bus routes 25/A/B was taking place.  Can you 

please supply an update on this review to the members? 

 

Your early reply would be appreciated. 

CC Dublin Bus 

 

Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210     www.sdcc.ie 

 

 

 


